
  be 2433 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 2433 # hilaskomai {hil-as'-kom-ahee}; middle voice from the
same as 2436; to conciliate, i.e. (transitively) to atone for
(sin), or (intransitively) be propitious: -- {be} merciful, make
reconciliation for.[ql

  be 2436 # hileos {hil'-eh-oce}; perhaps from the alternate
form of 138; cheerful (as attractive), i.e. propitious;
adverbially (by Hebraism) God be gracious!, i.e. (in averting
some calamity) far be it: -- {be} it far, merciful.[ql

  cheerful 2431 # hilaros {hil-ar-os'}; from the same as 2436;
propitious or merry ("hilarious"), i.e. prompt or willing: --
{cheerful}.[ql

  far 2436 # hileos {hil'-eh-oce}; perhaps from the alternate
form of 138; cheerful (as attractive), i.e. propitious;
adverbially (by Hebraism) God be gracious!, i.e. (in averting
some calamity) far be it: -- be it {far}, merciful.[ql

  for 2433 # hilaskomai {hil-as'-kom-ahee}; middle voice from
the same as 2436; to conciliate, i.e. (transitively) to atone
for (sin), or (intransitively) be propitious: -- be merciful,
make reconciliation {for}.[ql

  it 2436 # hileos {hil'-eh-oce}; perhaps from the alternate
form of 138; cheerful (as attractive), i.e. propitious;
adverbially (by Hebraism) God be gracious!, i.e. (in averting
some calamity) far be it: -- be {it} far, merciful.[ql

  make 2433 # hilaskomai {hil-as'-kom-ahee}; middle voice from
the same as 2436; to conciliate, i.e. (transitively) to atone
for (sin), or (intransitively) be propitious: -- be merciful,
{make} reconciliation for.[ql

  merciful 2433 # hilaskomai {hil-as'-kom-ahee}; middle voice
from the same as 2436; to conciliate, i.e. (transitively) to
atone for (sin), or (intransitively) be propitious: -- be
{merciful}, make reconciliation for.[ql

  merciful 2436 # hileos {hil'-eh-oce}; perhaps from the
alternate form of 138; cheerful (as attractive), i.e. propitious;
 adverbially (by Hebraism) God be gracious!, i.e. (in averting
some calamity) far be it: -- be it far, {merciful}.[ql

  mercy 0448 # anileos {an-ee'-leh-oce}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 2436; inexorable: -- without {mercy}.[ql

  reconciliation 2433 # hilaskomai {hil-as'-kom-ahee}; middle
voice from the same as 2436; to conciliate, i.e. (transitively)
to atone for (sin), or (intransitively) be propitious: -- be
merciful, make {reconciliation} for.[ql

  without 0448 # anileos {an-ee'-leh-oce}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 2436; inexorable: -- {without} mercy.[ql
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